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Concealed handgun licenses already require more strict requirements than simply 

owning a firearm, and therefore should grant said license holder immunity to "gun 

free zones." To remove the ability to defend that right is yet another violation of the 

2nd amendment. Stop trying to make criminals out of good human beings.  


